
 

 

Thursday 15th September  
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

         School Photography   
 

Individual school photos are planned for next week, scheduled over 3 days - Tuesday 20th, 

Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd September.  

We've been working closely with a new supplier who will be delivering a fresh and exciting new 

approach to our school photography. Pop Up Portraits has a varied portfolio of picture styles 

that parents will be proud to put on their wall.  

For more information, visit Who are Team POP? and here is a short video explaining how 

parents can order their children's school photos How to order School photos video. The children 

will come home following their session with a card, featuring a unique QR code as in previous 

years. From here, you'll be able to order school photos from their website.  

The children have really enjoyed having Pop Up Portraits in school to date - you may have 

noticed their refreshed photography of the children in our recent school newsletters. We're 

really looking forward to having them back next week.  

Kind regards, 

School Office 

 
 
 

https://youtu.be/1-zuoSSa0jo
https://youtu.be/8w7DeK8Ol5Q

